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Matthew Field <matthew.field@floridadep.gov> 5/9/2025 1:07 PM

RE: 50-454157/-002,003-EE TRANQUILITY DOCK AND SEAWALL RAI

To INFO@BREEZYPERMITS.COM <info@breezypermits.com>
Hi,

From those plans it looks like the seawall is still within 18 inches wetface to wetface so it would still be covered
under the exemption.

| hope this helps.

Thanks,

Matthew Field

Environmental Specialist Il

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District — West Palm Beach

3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Matthew.Field @floridadep.gov

Office: (561) 681-6714

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. This
communication may be subject to public disclosure if it regards state
business and is not exempt under Chapter 119, Florida Statutes.

Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
official business are public records and may be disclosed upon request. Your email communications may therefore
be subject to public disclosure.

From: INFO@BREEZYPERMITS.COM <INFO@BREEZYPERMITS.COM>
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 12:40 PM

To: Field, Matthew <Matthew.Field @FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: RE: 50-454157-002,003-EE TRANQUILITY DOCK AND SEAWALL RAI

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding
to this email.
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Good afternoon Matthew, | hope you're having a great day so far!

We had to revise our seawall elevation to comply with the city's code, please see attached revised plans. They are
now requesting we provide email confirmation that this change will still be covered under our FDEP exemption,
can you please confirm?

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, and thank you for your time and help!

On 01/24/2025 11:25 AM EST info@breezypermits.com wrote:

Good morning Matthew,

Please see the attached authorization signature page.

Please let me know if any further information may be needed from us at this time, thank you!

On 12/13/2024 8:11 AM EST Field, Matthew <matthew.field@floridadep.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

Thank you for reaching out. | believe we are still waiting on the authorization signature.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Matthew Field

Environmental Specialist Il

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District — West Palm Beach

3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Matthew.Field @floridadep.gov

Office: (561) 681-6714
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